Attachment 3

Kevin J. Williams

From: Tong, Stanley <Tong.Stanley@epa.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 7:27 AM

To: Kevin J. Williams

Cc: Chen, Eugene; Lo, Doris

Subject: RE: Public Review of Proposed RACT SIP
Attachments: RACT-SIP-2015-Ozone-NAAQS.pdf

*** THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED OUTSIDE AIRQUALITY.ORG ***
Kevin,

Thanks for the opportunity to review the draft RACT SIP for the 2015 ozone NAAQS.
Our preliminary review identified two minor typos.
We do not believe these impact the substance of the RACT SIP analysis.

1. Footnote 2: 83 FR 25766, June 4, 2018; should be 83 FR 25776.
There’s a typo in the EPA implementation rule that cited to 83 FR 25766 (migratory birds)

2. pg D-9 Gasoline stations — doesn’t impact the document.

CONCLUSION

In the pravious RACT SIP, it was delermaned 1.|,|-,r|-_-'f> the RACT requirameant fof
this category, Other than the updated BACT deter = no referenced rubes, regulations, of
guidance have been changed sines the previous RACT SIP, therefore, the conclusion remains
the same

@JIHIHLHH to salesty the RACT requirement for this source calegory

We have not conducted an in-dept review of the District’s rules and note that additional items could arise when we act
on the submitted RACT SIP. We will continue to work with you and your staff on any issues that may arise at that time.
Please call me at 415 947 4122 if you have questions.

Stan

Stanley Tong

US EPA Region IX - Air Division, Rules Office (AIR 3-2)
75 Hawthorne St., San Francisco, CA 94105
tong.stanley@epa.gov 415 947 4122 (w)

From: Kevin J. Williams <kjwilliams@airquality.org>

Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 10:12 AM

To: Lo, Doris <Lo.Doris@epa.gov>

Cc: Tong, Stanley <Tong.Stanley@epa.gov>; Marc Cooley <MCooley@airquality.org>
Subject: Public Review of Proposed RACT SIP

Dear Ms. Lo:

Attached is the proposed RACT SIP for the Sacramento Metropolitan AQMD. We will hold a public hearing for this item
at our Board of Directors meeting on Thursday, July 23, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. Although the public comment period
continues up to the day of the hearing, please send any comments to me by July 16, if possible, so we have time to
consider them and respond before the hearing. Thank you.



Kevin J. Williams, Ph.D.

Program Supervisor

Sacramento Metropolitan AQMD
(916) 874-4851
kiwilliams@airquality.org




